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Job Posting Notifications
Meeting Notices
Township News (individual
topics) 
Fenton Township Newsletter
(Monthly)

You can sign up for email
notifications on the Fenton
Township website.

Currently you can subscribe to
the following email notification
subscriptions:

Meeting notice notifications are
emailed out roughly 1-week
before the regularly scheduled
meeting, and the day before.

You can subscribe to all four
email notifications, and be sure
to not miss out on any editions of
the Fenton Township News, via
the Fenton Township website at: 

12060 MANTAWAUKA DRIVE, FENTON  |   WWW.FENTONTOWNSHIP.ORG

Fenton Township is updating the Master Plan. 

Part of the Master Plan Update process includes having the Planning
Commission seek feedback from the public on different aspects of
the Master Plan. Currently, the Planning Commission is looking for
feedback regarding the Parks and Recreation 5-year plan. 

You can complete the survey on the Fenton Township Website
(https://www.fentontownship.org/planning/page/fenton-township-
parks-recreation-5-year-plan-survey), or you can stop in the
Township Office and ask for a paper copy of the survey at the front
desk. 

If you have any questions about the survey, the Parks and Recreation
5-Year Plan, or the Master Plan you can contact Mike Deem at (810)
629-1537 or by email mdeem@fentontownship.org

Fenton Township Parks &
Recreation 5-year Plan Survey

Stay Connected with Email
Notifications

Please contact the Township
office at (810) 629-1537 if you
have any questions regarding
the email notifications sign up.

https://www.fentontownship.org/
newsletter/subscriptions
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For 2023 The Fenton Township Planning Commission will be going
from once a month meetings to having meeting twice a month. 

The Planning Commission will be meeting on the 2nd and 4th
Thursdays of each month at 6:00 p.m. at the Fenton Township Civic
Community Center located at 12060 Mantawauka Drive. 

Planning Commission Doubles
Meetings for 2023
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Did you, or do you plan on
making, a large item
purchase for the holidays? 

Need to get rid of an old
sofa? or maybe mattress? 

Republic Services will collect
one large item, per
household, a week. 

You can call and schedule
the large item pick up
directly with Republic
Services. 

Republic Services can be
reached at 888-872-7455.

The Winter 2022 Property Taxes
became available on December 1,
2022. 

The 2022 taxes are due to the
Fenton Township office by close of
business on February 28, 2023. 

Payment can be made via credit
or debit card online on the Fenton
Township website. There is no
card reader at the Township
Office. Payments of check or
money order may be mailed in or
dropped off at the Township
Office either over the counter or in
the after hours drop box. Cash
payments are also accepted at the
Township Office. 

The Township Office will be closed
for the holidays from Dec. 23-26
and Dec. 30-Jan 2. 

Payments not made by close of
business on Feb 28, 2023 will be
rolled over to the Genesee County
Treasurer's Office. 
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The Township is now offering an
e-billing option for utility billings.

As an e-billing customer, you will
receive your sewer bill via email
and will no longer receive the
quarterly postcard in the mail. 

You can sign up for the sewer e-
billing on the township website
(https://www.fentontownship.org
/treasurer/webform/email-utility-
billing-sign), or at the Township
Office. 

You can now have your
sewer bill e-mailed to you

Large Item Trash
Collection 

Winter 2022 Property Tax

Please contact the Deputy
Treasurer Lisa Lawrence if you have
any questions regarding property
tax at (810) 629-1537.VIS IT  OUR WEBSITE  FOR PREVIOUS EDIT IONS OF THE FENTON

TOWNSHIP NEWS:  A  NEWSLETTER FOR THE RESIDENTS OF THE
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF FENTON.

Going on Vacation? 
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Upcoming Meetings and Holidays
January
2nd - New Year's Day (Office Closed) 
3rd - Township Board Meeting (6:30 p.m.)
12th - Planning Commission Meeting (6 p.m.) 
16th - Martin Luther King Jr. Day (Office Closed) 
17th - Township Board Meeting (6:30 p.m.) 
24th - Zoning Board of Appeals Meeting (7 p.m.) 
26th - Planning Commission Meeting (6 p.m.)

December
6th - Township Board Meeting (6:30 p.m.)
8th - Planning Commission Meeting (6 p.m.) 
19th - Zoning Board of Appeals Meeting (7 p.m.) 
20th - Township Board Meeting (6:30 p.m.) 
23rd - 26th Christmas Holiday (Office Closed) 
30th - Jan 2nd New Year's Holiday (Office Closed)

Stop by the Fenton Township Office and
fill out a Vacation Check form.

This way the Genesee County Deputies
are aware and they can check on your
property while you are away. 

If you will be gone for several months and
need your tax information or sewer bill
mailing address changed let us know!

Please contact the Deputy
Treasurer Lisa Lawrence if you have
any questions regarding e-billing at
(810) 629-1537.




